Ac Tercentenary Secretaries' Testimonial.

TRINITY COLLEGE, DUBLIN,

December 3, 1892.

DEAR SIR,

In order to decide on the form of this Testimonial, would you kindly try and attend a Meeting of the Subscribers in the Common Room, on next Friday, the 9th December, at 5 o'Clock.

The Subscriptions amount to about £70; and it has been suggested to purchase something that would be acceptable to the wives of the three Secretaries, either ornaments or furniture, such as secretaires. Dr. Haughton has suggested that if you would kindly consult with some of your lady friends on the subject, it would very much help us in making the best choice.

Yours sincerely,

GEO. FRAS. FITZ GERALD.